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Noise Impact Assessment  
 
Application proposals that raise issues of noise disturbance or are considered to be 
a noise sensitive development shall be supported by a Noise Impact Assessment 
prepared by a suitably qualified acoustician. The assessment shall give details of 
appropriate mitigation measures as appropriate.   
 
Plans, elevational drawings and details of external finishes, will be required in 
relation to any external equipment.   
 
The Development Management Plan (DMP) Policy DMC14 details the 
considerations an applicant should give to mitigate harm from noise.   
 
Guidance is available via 
National Planning Policy Framework (February 2019), paragraph 180 
 
 
Further advice can be gained from the Environmental Health Department at your 
District Council or Unitary Authority https://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/planning/local-
councils  

 

 

https://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/1574621/Webpage-Final-Branded-DMP-Doc-Copy.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/810197/NPPF_Feb_2019_revised.pdf
https://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/planning/local-councils
https://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/planning/local-councils

